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SHANTO-MARIAM
UNIVERSITY OF CREATIVE TECHNOLOGY

No. SMUCT/ESTT(GEN)/INL/NTC/22/06/106 Dated: 23-06-2022

NOTICE
VACATION FOR EID-UL-ADHA 2022

This is for information and necessary action of all concerned that on the
occasion of Eid-ul-Adha, all academic and official activities of Shanto-
Mariam University of Creative Technology will remain closed from 06-07-
2022 to 15-07-2022.

However the employees who are involved in roster / shifting duties, will make

roster plan in consultation with respective Section Head.

Electrical and civil maintenance section will also remain open with minimum

essential staff during the aforesaid holidays.

The University will reopen and classes will resume on 16-07-2022.

All security staff will remain on duty during the aforesaid holidays.
This notice is issued as per directive of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor (In Charge).
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(Dr. Par Mosiur Rahman)
Registrar

Copy to:
1. All concerned
2. Secretary to BoT (for kind information of Hon’ble Chairman, BoT)
3. PS. to Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor
4. Muhammad Mahadi Masud, Senior Designer (for circulation in Web &
Facebook page)
5. Office File/Notice Boards



